1912 - 2009 ¢
NOTICE OF AWARD

November 29, 2018

MR. FERNANDO F. ABAN

General Manager

South Ironrock Corporation

Unit 105, Mitra Bldg., San Pedro St., Davao City

r.

Dear Mr. Aban:

We are happy to i.form you that the project: Improvement of New Corella Nursery with Organic Input
Production and Common Service Facility is hereby awarded to you as the Bidder with the Lowest Calculated
Responsive Bid at a Contract Price equivalent to NINE MILLION EIGHT HUNDRED EIGHTY NINE
THOUSAND ONE HUNDRED SEVENTY SIX PESOS AND 39/100 CENTAVOS (Php9,889,176.39).

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from receipt of this Notice of Award, to formally enter into
contract with us, and to submit the Performance security in any of the following:

1. Cash, certifizd (cashier's or manager’s) check, in the amount of five percent (5%) or the contract
price; and
2. Bank Guarantee In the amount of ten percent (10%) of the contract price.

Failure to enter into the said contract or provide the Performance Security shall constitute sufficient ground
for cancellation of this award and forfeiture of your bid security.
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